Dear Julien,

I'm sending this later than expected- apologies — Jean is indeed happy to support this.

(In relation to this and fyi, Jean spoke at an event (a locally organised public meeting) on 15t May
in London, against the use of Monsanto's herbicide in local parks in London.)

Many thanks,
Mary

Office of Jean Lambert, Green MEP for London



